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Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice says the United States will not attend a U.N. anti-racism meeting if it is similar to a previous conference Washington called anti-Semitic.

Rice says the United States has not made a final decision about next year's follow-up to the 2001 U.N. World Conference on Racism.

But she says there is no U.S. interest in participating if it repeats the 2001 conference.

The U.S. says that meeting was anti-Semitic and anti-Israel. The United States and Israel walked out.

The decision about next year's conference will be up to the next U.S. administration because the conference is to take place after President George W. Bush leaves office in January 2009.

